NHS

Our Ref: 127/2019 Doncaster and Bassetlaw

April 2019 Teaching Hospitals
NHS Foundation Trust

Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

I would like to request the following information from your antenatal, maternity, midwife, post-natal and family
services departments under the Freedom Information Act 2000.

For the financial year 2018/19 or the calendar year 2018-2019, whichever is more convenient, please provide the
following information.

1) Do you distribute any Bounty Packs, Emma’s Diary packs or any other disposable nappies (such as Pampers) or
reusable nappies to parents at any services, including (but not exhaustive of) antenatal, maternity, midwife, post-
natal and family services?

We are currently contracted to distribute Bounty Packs which contain samples of nappies.

2) Please detail what type of nappy you distribute.

As a service, we only offer nappies to women that run out or don’t arrive with supplies and these are pampers
(not given routinely)

3) Which services are they distributed at?
Maternity
4) How many parents receive them?
All parents that want them
5) What is the process for this arrangement and who signs it off?
Contract signed off by previous Matron and Deputy Director of Nursing for three years.
6) Isthere any remuneration for the NHS from this arrangement?

Yes



